                                                                                                                                                     March 5th 2013
Dear Dancers (and parents of dancers),


Apologies for a difficult start to dance club this year but through weather, sickness and a clash of clubs it has been a challenge to get started. This Friday unfortunately I am on a compulsory course and will not be back in time for dance club. I have met with the group and explained that we need a committed number in order to put together a performance and hopefully this week will be the last interruption we have.  We then have the following dates to practice not knotting our ribbons:

Friday 15th March – 4pm

Friday 22nd march – 4pm

(Easter holiday)

Friday 19th April - 4pm

Friday 26th April – 4pm

Friday 3rd May- 4pm (possibly extended practice depending on how we get on!)

I need full commitment to these dates and also confirmation that children are able to attend the May Day performance in Harrowbarrow on Monday May 6th at 1.45 pm and the Callington May Fest on Saturday May 11th. 

Please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible. 

Many thanks, Mrs L marsh

..................................................................................................................................................................

I confirm that my child (name)..............................................................

will be able to attend the above practices and performances on:

Monday May 6th Yes/ No

Saturday May 11th Yes/ No
Signed..................................................................................... Date................................
